Hematology Lab Weekly Meeting

April 23rd, 2015
·  Happy lab week to everyone!
· The State of Connecticut has approved the use of medical marijuana for patients.  The Federal government has not.  The use of medical marijuana in the hospital is prohibited.
· Pat has posted a list of hospital floors and wards that have Gold Star rating from Press Gainey.
· Donna just saved the department of lab medicine $15,000.  She discovered that the stool WBC that we all been sending to Quest is the same one that we do.  Therefore from now on we are going to do this test in-house.
· IT Assistance – If you have an emergency IT issue, you should be calling MIS at 688-HELP.   Minor fixes need LITs.  Absolutely no employee should be texting IT people for assistance.
· The add-on printer H-27 is going to be printing ALL Heme add-ons at YSC and all other Heme facilities. For now, we need to make a friendly call to alert them of the add-on test until we get clarification on this.
· We have updated the Urine QC.  As of today, Thursday, April 23, the manual urine QC tests(color, opacity, Specific Gravity, Clinitest and SSA) will be automatically ordered and QC from the Clinitek and Atlas just needs to be posted from the Instrument Menu.  
· FYI – David Shanley, our Sapphire FSR will be out on Medical Leave. We will send a card or gift to wish him well.   
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